
AUSTRALIAN CAPITAL TERRITORY 

LIQUOR ACT 1975 

DETERMINATION OF FEES 

NO. 160 OF 1994 

EXPLANATORY STATEMENT 

The Liquor Act 1975 governs the sale and consumption of liquor in the ACT. 

Section 105A of the Act enables the Minister to determine fees for the purposes of the 
Act. 

This Determination revokes Determination of Fees No 67 of 1994 dated 22 June 1994 
and published in the Australian Capital Territory Gazette No. S126 of 27 June 1993 
and determines new fees for the purpose of the Act. 

The determination incorporates new fees for the purpose of the issue of Proof of Age 
Cards and new fees for liquor permit applications to make them consistent with the 
liquor fees set pursuant to the Business Franchise (Liquor) Act 1993. The effect of the 
latter change is to remove the 7% liquor fee applying to low alcohol liquor. Other 
fees applicable under the Liquor Act remain unchanged. 

A statement of the old and new fees is hereunder. 

DESCRIPTION FORMER NEW 
FEE FEE 

General Licence fee $1420.00 $1420.00 

On Licence fee $1145.00 $1145.00 

Off Licence fee $1145.00 $1145.00 
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V 

Club Licence fee 

Special Licence fee 

Transfer Fee 

Permit Fee 

$1145.00 

$1710.00 

$860.00 

An amo 

Proof of Age Card 

$20.00 or; 
13% of purchases of 
alcohol products which 
contain greater than 3.5% 
by volume of ethyl alcohol 
and 7% of purchases of 
alcohol products which 
contain less than or equal 
to 3.5% by volume of ethyl 
alcohol, whichever is greater 

Not applicable 

$1145.00 

$1710.00 

$860.00 

For lodgement of an 
application between 
the date of the gazettal 
of the determination 
and 31 December 1994 
the fee is unchanged. 
For lodgement of an 
application from 
1 January 1995, an 
amount equal to $20 
or; 13% of purchases 
of alcohol products 
which contain greater 
than 3.5% by volume 
of ethyl alcohol, 
whichever is greater 

$5 for persons aged 
between 18 and 25 and 
$25 for persons aged 
26 and over. 

Circulated by the authority of Terry Connolly, Attorney-General 

Authorised by the ACT Parliamentary Counsel-also accessible at www.legislation.act.gov.au 


		(02)+61 2 6205 3700
	2014-03-17T17:41:49+1100
	Canberra
	ACT Parliamentary Counsel
	Document is authorised




